Taylorville Municipal Band Committee
Minutes from Tuesday April 17, 2012
A Jonathan Newlin called the meeting of the Taylorville Municipal Band Committee
to order at 6:32 p.m. Those in attendance were Jonathan Newlin, president; Reggie
Hohenstein, secretary; Jim Smith, director; Jan Phiilips, manager; Martin Vota,
aldermanic representative, Taylorville Municipal Band Committee members Michael
Withrow and Dennis Jones..

The minutes of the April 5, 2011 meeting were read. Jim made a motion to accept
the minutes. Jonathan second and the motion carried.

Jan presented the dates for the 2012 concert season. After discussion of these dates,
Reggie made a motion to accept the concert season dates. Jim second and the motion
carried.

The next item on the agenda was the budget. Jan reported that with budgeted
money plus monetary donations, a much-needed trap set was purchased. The old set will
be used for rehearsals. Dennis highly recommended purchasing cases to protect the
investment. After some discussion, it was decided to decrease the Cartage and Set Up line
item by $200.00 and increase the Eqnipment line item to allow for the purchase of the
cases. Michael made a motion to accept the budget with the $200.00 change. Jim second
and the motion carried.

Our final agenda item was the hiring of the band directer, band librarian, and band
manager. After some discussion, Mr. Smith, Reggie Hohenstein, and Jan Phillips were
rehired for their respective positions of director, librarian, and manager for the 2012
season.

With no further business coming before this committee, Jonathan adjourned at 7:27

Respectfully submitted,

Regina M. Hohenstein




